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In Science we are going l’rc‘JD bl<|a l;a‘;‘::‘:g y
s, labellin
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|s can chang
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History
We will be looking at the differences
Sea horse C|a$$ AUtUmn 2017 between the children now and when
Geography o _ i they were babies. We will also cover
We are going to look at different 1 p Our topic this term is Changes. The children have
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make up the UK. We will also learn about the
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The children will be
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Religious Education srogtams withinl aneas
The children will be working on mcS"fe"‘t’L\gri’wmg We will be learning about and celeprating the

opportunity fo use a movements including punning, Jumping.

variety of materials

: of the curriculum on the
Hindu festival of Diwali. The children will alsot ipads, laptops and
d activities they be looking at how Christians celebrate Harves interactive whiteboard.
and catching. Through games o and learn the Christmas story.
throughout topic lessons.

They will become
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and be aware of

computer safety.

ination, and
1| develop balance. agility and coordination, o
wi : tivities.
They will make wet begin fo apply theseina range of actl
weather pictures, do

imming oo! The children will look at developing
will be swimmi too!
butterfly printing with 2D

friendships and seftling info school. We

will also be looking at our values.

Music
The children will learn to sing songs and
listen to music. They will create and join
in with pieces of music linked to our
Changes theme and talk about how
music makes us feel.

shapes and create their

own Rangoli patterns for
Diwali.

How you can help
Regular reading and talking about the books they bring home to read.
Playing games that involve counting and talking about the numbers they see. Learning
any spellings in their individual diaries. Chatting about any sounds they are learning and
if they can spot them in words they might hear or see around them.




